

Helping Silicon Valley Care

Dear Guest,

The VMC Foundation would like to invite you to join us for the 2018 Santa Clara Valley Medical Center Vendor Fair. The next event will be held on Wednesday, August 15th, 2018 from 5 PM - 7 PM at the Bascom Community Center in San Jose, CA. This event brings about 100+ staff members from SCVMC and Santa Clara Valley Hospital and Clinics.

Don't miss this opportunity to give your products and services widespread exposure, and network with associates and physicians from Santa Clara County, including those who make the decisions about the products and services used at the hospital & clinics. If interested in exhibiting at the Vendor Fair, we encourage you to register early with the VMC Foundation to receive a discounted rate. The SCVMC Vendor Fair provides vendors the opportunity to display for 2 hours and provide education on their products and services to associates and physicians.

REGISTRATION	FEE	FALL
		DEADLINE
SINGLE EVENT (FALL)	\$1,000	7/15/18
EARLY BIRD - STANDARD EXHIBITOR		
SINGLE EVENT (FALL)	\$1,250	8/15/18
STANDARD EXHIBITOR		
SINGLE EVENT (FALL)	\$2,000	7/15/18
EARLY BIRD - PREMIER EXHIBITOR		
SINGLE EVENT (FALL)	\$2,250	8/15/18
PREMIER EXHIBITOR		

If you would like to participate or learn more about the exhibit levels, please visit wmcfoundation.org/vendorfair Applications can be faxed or emailed. Complete all sections and retain a copy for your records. Applications will not be processed until full payment is received. Incomplete applications may result in delay. Booth space will be filled in the order that applications and payment are received. Should you need it, you can also find our W9 through the above link.

If you have additional questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at (408) 282-2687 or <u>Julie.Ott@hhs.sccgov.org</u>. Thank you for considering participation in our upcoming events.

Sincerely,

Iulie Ott

Director of Events

Valley Medical Center Foundation

VMC Foundation, Federal Tax ID Number: 77-0187890 2400 Moorpark Ave., Suite 207 | San Jose, CA 95128

Phone: 408.282.2687 Fax: 408.885.5207

Julie.Ott@hhs.sccgov.org | www.vmcfoundation.org

You are receiving this email because you have signed into Vendormate at Santa Clara Valley Medical Center. If you do not want to receive fundraising requests from the VMC Foundation, please call us at 408-282-2687 or send an email to Julie. Ott

<u>@hbs.sccgov.org.</u> Provide your first and last name and request to be removed from our fundraising list.